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Attached is a brochure describing the upcoming conference of the International
Organization of Securities Commissions (IOSCO) to be held in Washington, D.C. on
September 23 - 26. Although this conference has not received extensive publicity, we
expect it to be an interesting and important event for those concerned with international
securities regulation. A number of securities regulators from around the world will be
attending. Registration for the IOSCO conference is still open if you or someone in your
organization was interested in attending. Catherine L. Heron Vice President - Tax & Pension
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